LONDON BOROUGH OF HACKNEY

COMMUNITY EVENING
LOWER CLAPTON ROAD PLANNING
GUIDANCE DOCUMENT

The London Borough of Hackney is undertaking a Planning Guidance
Document for the area bounded by Lower Clapton, Downs, Powell and
Kenninghall Roads and we would like your views and input.

This Planning Guidance Document will focus on the former Clapton
Cinematograph Theatre and it’s immediate environment. It will also
provide the opportunity for you to set out your vision and share with
us the issues that you consider important in the general area.

We are holding a Community Evening. This evening will be for you
to talk to us and each other and commence taking this document
forward. Please come along to have your say in the formation of this
Planning Guidance Document.

Where: BSix Sixth Form College, Brooke House,
Kenninghall Road, London E5 8BP
When: 24th April 2012 at 7.30pm
Please RSVP to Becky Taylor at Idf@hackney.gov.uk
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